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This Week
INSET Day: Please remember we have an INSET day on Monday 30th January.

QEII Connections: The upcoming dates and themes for QEII Connections are;  

24/01/23 - Eating and Drinking & 07/02/23 - Phonics. They will all be held in the 

Studio from 1-2pm.

Industrial Action: The NEU  (National Education Union) has voted for strike action, 

the first day of which is Wednesday 1st February.  This is over a number of issues but 

it is worth noting that all staff in schools have the best interests of pupils at heart.  

We will keep you informed as soon as we are aware of any affect this will have on 

classes here. 

Dance Time Postponement: Due to strike action at the host school, the Dance Time 

performance on Wednesday 1st February has been postponed. We will keep you 

updated as soon as we know about rescheduling. Tickets already purchased will be valid 

for the new date.

Number Day: Number Day is coming up on Friday 3rd February. We will be raising 

money for the NSPCC charity on this day and our theme will be “Shapes”. Please see the 

attached letter for details.

School Events: Please see the attached list for the latest dates of upcoming school 

events. This list is also available on the Term Dates page of the Information section of 

our website.

Buddies SEN Club: Please see the attached flyer about the Buddies SEN Club in 

Horsham.

Letters Home
No letters home this week

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Jazzle is a creative zebra. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Sam, Globetrotters - Writing his own pupil friendly ILP targets to go up on the wall.



Class News from Adventurers Class
In the last week Adventurers have taken part in a range of fun projects. We started by exploring how 

sounds are made, then we had a fantastic music morning with Andrew Sculling where we wrote songs 

and played with a loop pedal. 
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